
Lake Sawyer Hawks 
October 1, 2015 

Cedar Grange #534---Maple Valley 
 
 

7:10-----Meeting Called to Order by Marlow Anderson (president)---there were 
22 persons present---all members introduced themselves---the minutes for the 
September meeting were read by Robert Burks (secretary)---the minutes were 
amended and approved---Steve Green (treasurer) gave a financial report 
 
7:20-----General Discussion---The SeaTac International Festival saw 105 
completed Delta Darts kits---the program began at 9:00 am and concluded at 4:00 
pm---the Maple Valley Kids Festival and SeaTac Festival are in need of financial 
support; more information will be available on the web site---Richard Weaver 
(float Fly Coordinator) is researching (and experimenting) to see if the Sig Cub 
might be a better product---the Museum of Flight Model Aircraft Exhibition is on 
November 1st---the club Christmas Party will be on December 4th (Saturday)--- 
a thank you was extended to Randy Ling (vice president) and Steve Ashmore (field  
maintenance supervisor) for replacing the siding and maintenance on the Club 
House at the field---on Sept. 7 there was a notice from the County regarding a 
noise complaint; the situation was investigated and resolved 
 
7:50-----Show and Tell---John Crum brought a Brodak Kit (Sky King) of classic 
design, 32-34 oz---Steve Ashmore brought a gas powered (36cc) 13lb pattern 
plane  
 
8:10-----Meeting Adjourned 
 


